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July 31, 1963 —— 

          L. H. Oswald 

P O Box 3006) 

New Oriesns, La. 

. 

       

  

Dear Mr. Oswald:     Your letter to the WORKER has been referred to me for. 

    

reply. 

    

to know-that movements in support of fair . 

play for Cubs has developed in New Orleans &s8 well as in 

other cities. We do not have any organizational ties with 

much material that we issue 

the Committee. and yet there is 

from time to time that £6 important for anybody who is concemed 

about developments in Cuba. 

  

_ It is good 

      

       
      

        

      

   
   

    
    

    

Under separate cover we are sending you somn liter- ..... 

ature. -7 . ; 

. — Sincerely yours, HS 
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Arnold Johnson, 
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Information and Lecture Bureau     
  

 


